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The Honorable Carolyn McGinn, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Local Government 

Statehouse, Room 541C-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator McGinn: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 53 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 53 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 53 would establish the membership of the Sedgwick County Charter Commission to 

recommend changes and review the structure of county government. 

 

 The Kansas Association of Counties indicates Sedgwick County would incur costs related 

to carrying out the functions of the Commission.  However, the Association is unable to estimate 

the fiscal effect.  Any fiscal effect associated with SB 53 is not reflected in The FY 2022 

Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Jay Hall, Association of Counties  


